
If you have any questions related to 
the safety and security of your child in 
MecKidz, please feel free to email us!

meckidz@mecklenburg.org

SAFETY & SECURITY
Check-In and Pick-Up: When checking your child into his 
or her classroom, one security badge will be given to you 
and another will be attached to your child. You must 
present this badge when picking up your child at the end 
of the service. If you lose your security badge, you will 
need to provide additional identification. 

MecKidz Check-In closes 15 minutes after the start of 
each service. A family viewing room is available for those 
who arrive after that time. 

If your child needs you during the service (illness, 
excessive crying, etc.), we have a paging system in place 
so that you can be informed while you are attending the 
service. 

A security team is present at every service that consists 
of staff, volunteers, and police officers. 

A screening process, which includes a background check, 
is implemented for all volunteers before they are allowed 
to serve in our children’s ministry. 

HEALTH & WELLNESS
Emergency medical personnel are onsite for weekend 
services to assist in the event of an injury or if a child 
becomes ill. 

For everyone’s protection, we request that volunteers 
and children not attend MecKidz if they are exhibiting 
any of the following symptoms:

• Fever, currently or within 24 hours without 
medication
• Vomiting or diarrhea
• RSV, Chicken Pox, Mumps or Measles
• Rash, sore throat, or skin infection (pink eye, 
ringworm, impetigo, etc)

COVID Protocol: We follow all CDC recommendations for 
COVID related procedures. Please follow these guidelines 
if your child has COVID or has been exposed to COVID.

Face Mask Policy: Meck follows Charlotte Mecklenburg 
mandates regarding face coverings.

GUIDE
LINES

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/quarantine-isolation.html
mailto:meckidz@mecklenburg.org



